
 

 
 
 

       

 
 

 
 

               
                

 
  

  
 

 
  

 
   

  
 

 
  
   

 

 
 

 

 
      

 
   

 

 
    

  
 

    
  
  

 
 

 

  

 

 

 
 
  

Transport for NSW 

Finishing works at Denistone Station 
Upgrade 
Transport Access Program 
November 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumedegal people of the Dharug Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Transport Access Program has 
made Denistone Station easier to 
access for everyone. 

What work are we doing? 
In November, we will carry out finishing works to 
complete the upgrade.  This includes: 
• installing wayfinding signage throughout the 

station 
• doing some touch-ups (patching, painting, 

concrete repair, welding) 
• packing up the site offices 
• resurfacing the Kinson Crescent car park 

During this period, our normal work hours are 7am 
to 6pm Monday to Friday and 7am to 1pm on 
Saturdays. 

What will this mean for you? 
The Kinson Crescent car park will be temporarily 
closed for up to two weeks while we pack up and 
remove our site offices and resurface the area. 

Managing our work 
We aim to manage our work to avoid disturbance 
to the community and the environment. This 
includes: 
• fencing for safety and security 
• reducing noise as much as possible 
• traffic controllers and signage. 

One of the new lifts 
between the 
concourse and 
platform 

The new canopy over 
the boarding 
assistance zone on 
Platform 1 and 2. 

To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact projects@transport.nsw.gov.au Page 1 of 2 

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au


        

 

 

 

 

Location of work area 
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